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General Meeting Scheduled for May 18th. 
 

 

The Spring General Meeting will be held at Red Bridge Park on Wednesday, May 18th from 7:00 to 9:00 pm.   

 

The Speakers will be as follows: 

 

1. Roger Goings will provide an update on dredging, cover crops, and the L.A.R.E. grant. 
 

2. Kelly Brown or Jill Hoffman from the White River Alliance with a presentation on the RAFT (River 

Assessment Field Team) program. 
 

3. Billy Doss with a discussion of issues that affected the reservoir in 2021. 
 

The meeting will begin with a brief presentation of recent activities by the MWA Board. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Current MWA Board Members: 
Matt Clarke   Roger Goings   Pat Kelleher  John Weis 

Andy Sheets   Dean Denhart   Art Hall  Eric Harley 

John Myer   Jeff Derda – President  Dave Vanette – Vice President 

Chuck Watkins – Secretary Jerry Schwier - Treasurer 

 

 


